SAFMC Administrator

From: Joseph Pellicer <mulletcaptainjp@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 4:18 PM

To: SAFMC Administrator

Subject: Thank you

I'd like to say not everybody hates the council, | think y’all are trying to do an impossible job, people are very
uninformed how all these things work. You can’t make everybody happy all the time, but at least we can maybe keep
fishing for the rest of our lifetime.

JB Pellicer

Sent from my iPhone



